

July 16, 2020

Technology Update

1:1 Device Plan

Our Responsive Return Plan will ensure all students have an electronic device to take home with them and use for the entire school year. By going 1:1, students will have an electronic device to complete coursework through Google Classroom or Seesaw, the two platforms being considered in the Responsive Return Plan. More details will be available in the upcoming weeks.



District Calendar 2020-2021

Classes Begin (Full Day)	August 31
Labor Day Recess (No School)	Sept. 4-7
Classes Resume	-
Autumn Break (No School)	October 9-12
Classes Resume	
Election Day (No School)	November 3
Thanksgiving (No School)	Nov. 25-27
Classes Resume	.November 30
Winter Recess Begins	.Dec. 21-Jan.1
Classes Resume	January 4
Martin Luther King Day (No School)Jan. 18	
Mid-Winter Break (No School)	Feb. 12-15
Classes Resume	February 16
Spring Recess Begins (No School)April 2-9	
Classes Resume	April 12
Memorial Day	May 31
Graduation	June 6
Last Day for Students (Partial	Day)June 11

The Mission of the Haslett Public Schools is to provide educational opportunities that enable students of all aspirations and abilities to grow and learn.

Haslett Public Schools

From the Desk of Steven L. Cook

Responsive Return Plan Update School Year 2020-21

Over the next two weeks, our district will be continuing to work on our Responsive Return Plan (RRP) for the Fall. Our building committee teams have been collaborating and assembling plans to provide guidance for our staff and families based on Governor Whitmer's **Return to School Roadmap**. The Roadmap includes safety protocols that are either required, highly recommended, or recommended, based on each of the phases of the **Michigan Safe Start Plan**. Our Responsive Return Plan will also be driven by recommendations from the Ingham Intermediate School District, Ingham County Health Department, and the Center for Disease Control (CDC).

Based on feedback received from our **District Survey**, we are formulating three possible scenarios: Face-to-Face Learning, Hybrid Learning, and Virtual Learning. Next week, an individual questionnaire will be available to all families asking for a commitment regarding the learning plan they will be choosing for their student(s). It is important for us to know how many students will choose the option of fully online instruction. Once we know our virtual learning numbers, our next step will be to determine whether we can accommodate a five day per week face-to-face plan, or if a hybrid model with cohorts assigned on specific days will best meet the safety protocols outlined in Governor Whitmer's Return to School Roadmap. Our ultimate goal is to provide safe choices for all families.

We understand making a learning choice for your student(s) in the Fall is difficult, and the uncertainty of today's times has created stress and anxiety for all of us. However, it is imperative that we make decisions based on concrete data to ensure the safety of our students and staff. Please feel free to reach out if you have any other questions or concerns.



Main Entrance at Haslett Middle School